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Mr. David Collins
U.S. Nuclear k‘uhlu'y Commission
101 Maricua Street, NW
Atlanta GA 30323

This 14 a letter of reciprocity accompaning the NRC form 24} and a check of $1100.00.
The location at which the activity will be conducted is at the following address.

Cogeatrix of Richmond

5001 Commerce Road

PO Box 37129 LREN 000 132,
Richmond VA 23234.7129

From March 25, 1997 1o Maxch 27, 1997

From October 7, 1997 10 October 9, 1997

Cogentrix of Portsmouth

Oune, Wild Duck Lanc oo |3
Porsmoutk. Va. 23703 L « N >
From February 23, 1997 wo February 25, 1997

From September 23, 1997 to Septembxer 25, 1997

James River Cogeneration

912 E. Randolpb Rd Ree 10

Hopewell, Va 23860 L AN oso 134
From January 6, 1997 to January 8, 1997

From February 23, 1997 to February 2§, 1997

From Septembor 23, 1997 10 September 2§, 1997

If vou have any questions, please contact me at (910) 862-2088. Fax # 910-862-2518
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January 10, 1997

Commonwealth of Virginia

Bureau of Radiological Health

ATTN: Mr. Leslie P. Foldesi
Director

Division of Health Hazards Control

Department of Health

1500 East Main, Room 104A

Richmond, Virginia 23219

SUBJECT : NOTIFICATION OF RECIPROCITY RECOGNITION - CALENDAR YEAR 1997
Gent lemen:

The enclosures to this letter are a Report of Proposed Activities in Non-
Agreement States (NRC Form 241) and an Agreement State License. This notice
1s provided to you as a courtesy.

This office has granted recognition of an Acreement State license for
activities to be performed within your boundaries. This recognition 1is
authorized under Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 150, Section 20
(10 CFR 150.20). We have reviewed this license. The license is valid for the
activities and devices described and for the time frame requested. The
license does not 1imit the Ticensee to a particular locsiion.

Further notifications of activities by this licensee within your boundaries
may be made. We shall notify you should this happen. Should you have any

questions concerning this matter, please call me at (404) 331-5624. Qur fax
numbers are (404) 331-7437/5559.

Sincerely,

/s/

David J. Collins
Materials Licensing/Inspection Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Enclosures:
1. NRC Form 241 - Cogentrix of North Carolina
2. Agreement State License - North Carolina 009-0998-1




